
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Meeting 
 
Members in attendance: Laurie Guptill, Scott Greenfield, Kim Churchey, Stephen Bourgeois, 
Kristina Jackson 
 
October 6, 2021 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm. 
 
Scott Greenfield has asked Kristina Jackson, 52 Lexington Road, to become a Board member 
for the position of Treasurer. Kristina accepted and the Board voted 4-0. 
 
2 MHL has requested that the tree in the front yard be trimmed to avoid scratching their 
vehicle. There is no budget for tree trimming, but the Board will allow the unit owner to trim 
what is scratching the vehicle. 
 
29 Lex and 11 MHL have continued water problems in the basement. Danny has been to each 
unit on multiple occasions and has attempted to fix the issue. The issue seems to be beyond 
Danny’s scope. An independent contractor will be called to review and assess this ongoing 
issue. 
 
The Board discussed the upcoming Annual Meeting and how to address funding for the siding 
remediation. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:52 pm. 
 
 


